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NEW BERLIN, Wis., July 5, 2010 -  
 
 

Attention School District of New Berlin Residents, 

  

The School District of New Berlin Board of Education would like to remind you about your valued 

participation in its annual district survey.  Each household was sent a postcard via postal mail several 

weeks ago.  Included on the postcard were directions for completing the survey.  We would very much 

appreciate your feedback, as it will help shape the future of the district for our young people.   

  

Thank you again for taking the time to participate. 

  

 
 
 

### 


